
HISTORIC DISTRICTS COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

June 3, 2010 
 
 

 
Present:  Linda Hawes, Carole Wolfe, Lee Swanson, Frank Riepe 
 
 
Case No. 10-6:  26 Church Street; Sudbury Cooperative Preschool 

Gauri Bhalakia displayed a new sign which the school would like to erect, similar to the old one.  
Colors are black & white with an orange border.  It was unanimously approved. 
 

Other business: 
Natalie Haight, 275 Morse Road, came in for an exploratory meeting.  She was looking for 
guidance in renovating her house and barn and was provided with names of architects/builders to 
contact.   
 
Two candidates for membership were interviewed:  Fred Taylor, 38 Cider Mill Road, and 
William Andreas, 29 King Philip Road.  Richard Clement, 882 Boston Post Road will be 
interviewed on June 17. 
 
Plans for the Sudbury Center renovation project were inspected.  HDC members generally 
preferred a minimal plan of action.  Jody Kablack should be informed of the consensus of the 
group. 
 

 
      Submitted by: 
      Dev Glaser, Recording Secretary 


